
NCC-037956-19 Mansfield Road-Fifth Ave, Street Works Notice 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under the freedom of information act, please see below the 
details requested, Site History report below. The section of Street reported on is highlighted on the 
plan below (purple). 
 
We realise this is now slightly later than we expected to get this to you. Nottinghamshire county 
council, takes our obligation under the FOIA seriously and try hard to meet the expected deadlines 
and in this case we were unable to comply and we are sorry if this has caused you any 
inconvenience. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
Complaints and information team 
County hall 
 
 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk


 
 

 



 
Dear Sirs, 
Please see our attached freedom of information request for street works noticing. 
Kind regards 
 
Information on which utility had an opening notice/permit to carry out street works (excavation) at 
(or near to) Mansfield Road, Junction 
with Fifth Avenue, Clipstone Village, NG21 9AA. 
Please review and provide notices from 01/01/2019 to 31/03/2019 


